



Date: 17 Oct 2023



Dear parents,

I'm sure your children, and you, are getting just as excited about camp as we are!

We have been in regular contact with Treasure Island (TIG) this week regarding the weather and it does look like there will be rain at certain stages. We just wanted to reassure you that we have been making contingency plans so that the children still have a fantastic experience whatever the weather. As ever, safety is our number one priority and we will not take any decisions that carry any risk. We will assess each situation from a health, safety and wellbeing perspective and make decisions accordingly. We will keep in close contact with the team at KJS and ask them to communicate any major changes that we need to make.

Thank you for your understanding and support. In light of the possibility of some wet weather please pack one extra set of 'dry' clothes for your child as a contingency.

Kind regards,

The Year 5 Team

